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NOMINATIONS PENDING 

 
 

Tuesday 
February 24, 2009 

 
 
 
168th Judicial District Court, El Paso County 
 
Christopher Allen Antcliff 
El Paso County                  

Appointed 12-17-08 for a 
term to expire 11-02-10 

Shapleigh 

 
269th Judicial District Court, Harris County 
 
Daniel (Dan) E. Hinde 
Harris County                  

Appointed 11-05-08 for a 
term to expire  

Patrick 

 
281st Judicial District Court, Harris County 
 
Sylvia A. Matthews 
Harris County                  

Appointed 11-05-08 for a 
term to expire  

Ellis 

 
288th Judicial District Court, Bexar County 
 
Solomon J. Casseb III 
Bexar County                  

Appointed 12-03-08 for a 
term to expire  

Van de Putte 

 
397th Judicial District Court, Grayson County 
 
Brian Keith Gary 
Grayson County                  

Appointed 09-15-08 for a 
term to expire  

Estes 

 
429th Judicial District Court, Collin County 
 
Jill R. Willis 
Collin County                  

Appointed 01-01-09 for a 
term to expire 11-02-10 

Shapiro 

 
Administrative Judicial Region, Fourth 
 
David Peeples 
Bexar County                  

Appointed 09-22-08 for a 
term to expire 10-08-12 

Wentworth 

 
Administrative Judicial Region, Ninth 
 
Kelly G. Moore 
Terry County                  

Appointed 11-07-08 for a 
term to expire 11-13-12 

Duncan 

 
Administrative Judicial Region, Sixth 
 
Stephen B. Ables 
Kerr County                  

Appointed 11-07-08 for a 
term to expire 11-19-12 

Fraser 

 
Court of Appeals for the Fourteenth Court of Appeals District 
 
Kent C. Sullivan 
Harris County                  

Appointed 11-07-08 for a 
term to expire  

Huffman 

 
Court of Appeals for the Fourth Court of Appeals District 
 
Marialyn Barnard 
Bexar County                  

Appointed 01-01-09 for a 
term to expire 11-02-10 

Wentworth 

 
District Attorney, 344th Judicial District, Chambers County 
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Cheryl Swope Lieck 
Chambers County                  

Appointed 01-01-09 for a 
term to expire 11-02-10 

Williams 

 
Judicial Districts Board 
 
Craig T. Enoch 
Travis County                  

Appointed 07-15-08 for a 
term to expire 12-31-10 

Watson 

 
Office of the Secretary of State 
 
Esperanza (Hope) Andrade 
Bexar County                  

Appointed 07-23-08 for a 
term to expire 01-18-11 

Wentworth 

 
On-Site Wastewater Treatment Research Council 
 
Janet R. Boone 
Madison County                  

Appointed 10-07-08 for a 
term to expire 09-01-10 

Ogden 

 
Richard Dwain Gerard 
Polk County                  

Appointed 09-22-08 for a 
term to expire 09-01-10 

Nichols 

 
Susan R. Johnson 
Travis County                  

Appointed 10-07-08 for a 
term to expire 09-01-10 

Watson 

 
Sockalingam (Sam) Kannappan 
Harris County                  

Appointed 09-22-08 for a 
term to expire 09-01-09 

Jackson 

 
Sarah E. Kirksey 
Jefferson County                  

Appointed 10-07-08 for a 
term to expire 09-01-09 

Williams 

 
Janet Dee Meyers 
Denton County                  

Appointed 09-22-08 for a 
term to expire 09-01-10 

Nelson 

 
Brian Lawrence Padden 
Travis County                  

Appointed 10-07-08 for a 
term to expire 09-01-09 

Wentworth 

 
Carl M. Russell Jr. 
Lubbock County                  

Appointed 09-22-08 for a 
term to expire 09-01-09 

Duncan 

 
Ronald J. Suchecki Jr. 
McLennan County                  

Appointed 09-22-08 for a 
term to expire 09-01-10 

Averitt 

 
Al Sulak 
Fort Bend County                  

Appointed 09-22-08 for a 
term to expire 09-01-09 

Hegar 

 
State Office of Administrative Hearings 
 
Cathleen Parsley 
Travis County                  

Appointed 07-01-08 for a 
term to expire 05-15-10 

Watson 

 
State Seed and Plant Board 
 
Aubrey James Allison 
Llano County                  

Appointed 08-20-08 for a 
term to expire 10-06-09 

Fraser 

 
David D. Baltensperger 
Brazos County                  

Appointed 08-20-08 for a 
term to expire 10-06-09 

Ogden 

 
Nicky (Nick) Bamert 
Bailey County                  

Appointed 10-06-08 for a 
term to expire 10-06-10 

Seliger 

 
Kelly A. Book 
Bastrop County                  

Appointed 10-06-08 for a 
term to expire 10-06-10 

Hegar 
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James Wahrmund 
Gillespie County                  

Appointed 10-06-08 for a 
term to expire 10-06-10 

Fraser 

 
Robert J. Wright 
Lubbock County                  

Appointed 08-20-08 for a 
term to expire 10-06-09 

Duncan 

 
State Soil and Water Conservation Board 
 
Larry D. Jacobs 
Montgomery County                  

Appointed 06-30-08 for a 
term to expire 02-01-10 

Nichols 

 
Joe L. Ward 
Fannin County                  

Appointed 02-03-09 for a 
term to expire 02-01-11 

Deuell 

 
Texas County and District Retirement System 
 
Robert A. Eckels 
Harris County                  

Appointed 01-10-08 for a 
term to expire 12-31-13 

Patrick 

 
Bridget McDowell 
Callahan County                  

Appointed 01-10-08 for a 
term to expire 12-31-13 

Fraser 

 
Robert (Bob) C. Willis 
Polk County                  

Appointed 01-10-08 for a 
term to expire 12-31-13 

Nichols 

 
Texas Small Business Industrial Development Corporation 
 
Kelly Edward Doster 
Collin County                  

Appointed 01-10-08 for a 
term to expire  

Shapiro 

 
William C. Lawrence 
Denton County                  

Appointed 11-21-07 for a 
term to expire  

Nelson 

 
Texas Tech University System Board of Regents 
 
Lawrence (Rick) Frederick Francis 
El Paso County                  

Appointed 07-02-07 for a 
term to expire 01-31-13 

Shapleigh 

 
John Huffaker 
Randall County                  

Appointed 02-06-09 for a 
term to expire 01-31-15 

Seliger 

 
Mickey Linn Long 
Midland County                  

Appointed 02-06-09 for a 
term to expire 01-31-15 

Seliger 

 
Nancy R. Neal 
Lubbock County                  

Appointed 02-06-09 for a 
term to expire 01-31-15 

Duncan 

 
John Field Scovell 
Dallas County                  

Appointed 07-02-07 for a 
term to expire 01-31-13 

Carona 

 
Jerry Edward Turner 
Blanco County                  

Appointed 07-02-07 for a 
term to expire 01-31-13 

Fraser 

 
Veterans' Land Board 
 
Alan L. Johnson 
Cameron County                  

Appointed 01-09-09 for a 
term to expire 12-29-12 

Lucio 

 
Alan K. Sandersen 
Fort Bend County                  

Appointed 08-20-07 for a 
term to expire 12-29-10 

Huffman 

 


